

A Joint Purchasing Program For Local Government Agencies

October 26, 2021

Sicalco Ltd. Mr. Frank Sibr 522 Chestnut Street, Suite GB Hinsdale, IL 60521

Dear Mr. Sibr.

This letter is to inform you that the SPC Governing Board has agreed to award the second of three, possible one-year contract extensions on the 2021-22 Liquid Calcium Chloride Contract # 194 to Sicalco Ltd from December 5, 2021 through December 4, 2022 with no price increase.

With acceptance of this contract extension, Sicalco Ltd. agrees to all terms and conditions set forth in the specifications contained within the Request for Proposals to which you responded. The SPC reserves the right to extend the contract for one additional one-year term upon mutual agreement of both the vendor and the Conference on a negotiated basis.

Sicalco Ltd. will handle all billing directly, charging the prices accepted in your original proposal. Billing shall also include a line item for the SPC administrative fee of \$.02 per gallon for total actual gallons purchased.

We look forward to having another productive year working with Sicalco Ltd. Please sign and date this agreement below, retaining copies for your files and returning the original to my attention.

Sincerely,

Ellen Dayan, CPPB Purchasing Director

Northwest Municipal Conference

Ellen Dayan

Northwest Municipal Conference

Sicalco Ltd.

10/26/21